Septempber 2023

9/04-Labor Day No School
9/11-Lovell Up Monday
9/11-09/15 Book fair

9/14-0pen House/ Mental Health
9/19-First PTA meeting

9/18-09/22 Hello Week

This week is all about empowering
students to end social isolation.
Please encourage your child to show
school spirit by dressing out for the
week. This week is all about
empowering students to end social
isolation. Please encourage your child
to show school spirit by dressing out
for the weel.

« Monday Wear Green

» Tuesday- Talk it up Tuesday
(say hello in another
language)

* Wednesday- DIFFERENT but
UNITED (wear house colors)

* Thursday- Team up Thursday
(wear favorite team gear)

* Friday - Kindness day (wear
clothing with kind words)

Lovell Elementary School

Roaring Times

Melissa Sarasty, Principal Madison fones, Assistant Principal

MESSAGE FROM YOUR PRINCIPAL

Our Wildcats are Lovelling Up with routines and procedures this month. We look forward to
seeing our families for Open House. This is a great time for your student to show you the
work they are doing in class. We will also have information on our mental health resources
and a table set up for Talking Points support.

We learned a lot from our first round of assessments. The FAST (Florida Assessment of
Student Thinking) replaced FSA. The FAST is given three times a year for Reading and Math
in grades kindergarten through fifth grade. The assessments in August and December are
progress monitoring assessments with the final assessment in May being summative. Be on
the lookout for progress reports on September 15.

Please make sure students are not on campus without an adult before 8:15. We will have to
start giving lunchfspecials detention to unsupervised students. This is for the safety of all
our students.

Make surla to wear your game shirt on Monday, September 11. Let's Lovell Up, Wildcats!
Game on!

~ HOUSE NEWS

« Congratulations to the House of Meraki for winning the most House points during the month of
August.

« September's house challenge will be a fundraiser. The House that brings in the most money
will earn a Slime Day. Also, students can purchase house shirts this month. Flyers will be sent
home and shirts can also be ordered at Open House.

« Picture day: Sept 29

Library Book Fair
News 1\ 0/11- 9/15

PTA NEWS
First PTA meeting will be on

September 1gth at 5:30pm

ELL Department
Hispanic Heritage Month is from September 15 to October 15.

The theme for this year is Latinos: Driving Prosperity, Power and Progress in America.

The students will be learning facts, contributions and Hispanic history during the weeks of
September 15 to October 15.

SCHOOL HOURS

Office Hours
F30-4:30 pm

Student Hours
8:15-3:00 MT.Th.F
(Wed. Dismissal is at 2pm)

Ceunsele it e nel:
Dear Parents,

-Mental Health Night will join Open House on 09/14/2023. Please stop by to learn more about
how Lovell meets the needs of our students’ mental health.

~Child Safety Matters Opt Out forms were sent home on 08/29/2023. If you do not want your
child to learn about child safety and dangerous situations please complete the opt out form
and return it to school by Monday September 11, 2023.
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